
 

 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

If your child will not be attending, please 

leave a note in our parent area, call us at 412-

563-1474 or email us at 

kclincoln@mledp.org. You will be charged a 

fee if you do not inform us that your child will 

be absent that day. If your child attends both 

the KC and Extended Care Program, please 

send an email to both programs to notify 

them of the absence.  kclincoln@mledp.org 

and lincoln@mledp.org  

Contact Us: 
Lincoln KC 412-563-1474 kclincoln@mledp.org 
MLEDP Main Office: 412-343-1661     

kids@mledp.org 

        Lincoln KC Staff 
Erin Murray- Center Director/Teacher  

Helen Nelson - Teacher 

November began with an author study of 

Eric Carle.  The children had an 

opportunity to read almost all of Carle’s 

books at the classroom library.  They 

created colorful collage animals inspired 

by Carle’s illustrations.   

During Construction Junction Week we 

made blueprints for buildings and bridges 

and then used Legos, Kinex and wooden 

blocks to build our structures. 

There was also a construction sensory bin 

filled with rocks, construction vehicles 

and blocks for the children to explore.   

During group meeting we discussed how to 

show thanks to those who do so much for 

us and then made cards for them to show 

our appreciation for their kindness. 

Alphabet Soup Week consisted of 

alphabet games to help us practice our 

phonics skills.  We made and alphabet 

soup with objects for each letter of the 

alphabet and played Letter and Sound 

Bingo. 

In January we will be making winter 

decorations for an assisted living facility 

for our community service project. 
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Closed:  December 23rd – December 29th  
School resumes January 2nd  

Enjoy your winter break! 

December Themes 

Long days are days when the 
Mt Lebanon School District is 
closed and MLEDP is open for 
care from 7am-6:30pm. This 

year, we combine with 
Lincoln Extended Day Care in 

the cafeteria and  offer 
activities for the day. This is 

an extra day that is not 
already included in your 

contracted monthly payment. 
We will have a sign up sheet 
available at our parent area. 

Parents will have one 
complete week to sign up for 
the long day. No sign up will 

be accepted after the 
deadline. If you are in need of 
care for the day, please check 
yes on the sign up sheet and 

.  

Long Days 

Ronni – December 4th 
Noah – December 14th  
 

Author Study: Kevin Henkes 

All Around the World 

Animals in Winter 

 

Birthdays 


